
PENTAGON’S UFO DEBRIS: STUDY
MANAGER FOUND, ET CONNECTION
CONFIRMED
Anthony Bragalia here:  And when the Pentagon “backpedaled”
that the documents actually concerned a weapons program, a
rebuttal to that was made in a follow-up article that can be
found an internal email that shows just how “orchestrated” and
deceiving the Defense Department can be when it comes to UAPs
(UFOs). The July 10, 2020 email is from Joe Gradisher, the
Deputy Chief of Naval Operations for Information Warfare, to
Jeff Jones of the Navy Office of Information. Gradisher warns
Jones  about  how  to  reply  to  UFO/UAP  related  Freedom  of
Information  Act  (FOIA)  requests.  In  the  email,  reproduced
here, certain excerpts stand out:

“…from a Public Affairs perspective, all media inquiries on
UAPs go to DOD Public Affairs, Sue Gough (cc’d) … keeping in
the loop, as we coordinate closely. To date, we have not
authorized  any  media  interviews  on  the  subject.  Make  no
comment. The nuances of all this are such that any deviations
from the statement that DOD makes result in multiple news
stories and additional FOIA requests at various levels. If we
need to, we’ll coordinate with you on specific responses,
depending on the questions asked.”

“Also, generally speaking, we let the normal FOIA process work
as it is supposed to but we have been requesting that FOIA
offices  coordinate  with  us  on  UAP-focused  FOIA  responses
before they hit “reply” so that new terms/language/etc. aren’t
introduced  that  complicate  the  overall  messaging  efforts.
Additionally, there is now a Security Classification Guidance
document (at the SECRET) level, that addresses the UAP issue
and what may/may not be discussed publicly. Happy to get that
to you if you see the need.”
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Sue Gough, referred to in the email, is the very Pentagon
spokesperson who has contradicted the DIA in saying that the
FOIA documents released to me, instead of being related to
UFOs,  related  to  weapons  research.  Gough  has  had  a
demonstrated  and  long  history  of  issuing  conflicting  and
confusing statements on UFO/UAP matters.

When one breaks down the salient points of the email, one is
appalled at the FOIA games that are played when it comes to
UFOs/UAPs:

UAP-related FOIA inquiries are to be treated with a
different process than the normal FOIA process.

FOIA offices must coordinate with their superior office
on these FOIA requests.

All media inquiries on UAPs are to be run through Sue
Gough, Pentagon spokesperson. No media interviews have
been authorized on the subject and media inquiries are
to receive a “no comment”.

If need be, particularly challenging responses to FOIAs
should “coordinate” with the relevant superior office.

There is a “guidance document”, classified Secret, that
outlines what can and what cannot be said about UAPs.

Of course, all of this is very disturbing. But it does help us
to know why, after replying about UFO debris tests to a FOIA
request using UFO terms, the Pentagon now contradicts its own
intelligence  agency,  maintaining  that  the  sent  documents
relate to weapons.

WHAT WE ARE LEARNING

As our understanding of the meaning and significance of the
“UFO Debris Pentagon Papers” unfolds, we learn that the March
of Science has been stepped up by technologies from another



world. And this does not minimize the achievements of Man but
rather enhances them.


